
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
LU ENGINEERS – SENECA RD PROJECT 

JUNE 4, 2018 7:00-8:30 PM 

 

 
ATTENDANCE: Mayor: John Falci  
   Trustees: Frank Libordi & Peter DiRaimondo, Joseph Ingalls (Absent) 
   Elise McCollumn 
   Clerk: Kristene Libordi 
   Superintendent Richard Scavo 
   Dot Todd Stauring 
   Lu Engineer Scott Pryor 
   Residents: Mr. Joel & Mrs. Jean Poplawski 
   James Bicker 
   Bill Laubert 
   Daneen Wassink 
 
Mayor Falci introduced Scott Pryor from Lu Engineers, Todd Stauring from DOT and Trustees Joseph Ingalls and 
Peter DiRaimondo working with them on the project.  
Scott Pryor presented the public meeting. Village received Federal aid to improve the sidewalks, curbs and curb 
ramps on Seneca Rd. The project was started over the winter doing surveys. Currently they are working on a design 
report where environmental impacts on the project are studied. This meeting is to get input and possible concerns 
from the public. From this, the design report can be updated. 


